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  Despite only being in school for three days this week Red class have been very 

busy and have got lots done already! We have been looking at 2D shapes and have 
had a go at building a dinosaur with them. We have also been lucky enough for our 

school  music teacher Mr Hinchcliffe to come in and teach us about lots of different 
musical instruments. 

 
 We have started our new topic of dinosaurs which has got all of the children very 

excited! The children have been learning about adjectives and how we can use them to 

describe dinosaurs. We have come up with some fantastic descriptions using lots of 

amazing vocabulary.  
  

 

Library book shout out! 

If you have any school library books at home or 
still in book-bags please could they be returned as 
there are a number of books that are outstanding. 

Thank you. 

Have a lovely weekend,  

Mr Savage, Miss Graham, Mrs Rudlin and Miss Reeves. 

Home weekend challenge: 

Find out what the word ‘carnivore’ 

means. 

Swimming and PE 

Our swimming sessions finished at Easter but we 
now have a PE session each week on a Friday     

morning so the children will still need to bring in a 
kit to school. 

Writing weekend challenge: 

Can you write your name? 

Special challenge: Can you write a 

sentence that includes the word 

‘and’? 

Maths weekend challenge: 

Spot shapes such as circles,      

triangles, squares and rectangles 

around your home? 

Special challenge: Can you tell an 

adult how many corners and sides 

they have? 


